
From:  Jeannie Poulton
To: Gospel Arts Manna
Date:  Tuesday, 1 April 2008
Subject:  Sunday

Hi Susan!  Hi Choir!

Thank you so much for coming to sing for us on Sunday.  
Unfortunately, I was not able to stay around at the end because I 
had all the family coming here for lunch but I have had a very 
positive response from people I have met since.  I thought you 
might appreciate some feed back.

Everyone has said how much they have enjoyed it, without me 
having to prompt them!  We were very glad to have such a varied 
and well presented program - we appreciated the way the choir 
came and left the stage, enjoyed having lively songs - although I 
was surprised that the choir did not clap at all because that would 
have encouraged us to clap too - and also some quieter ones that 
made us think.

We loved having the opportunity to join in ‘Over to Jerusalem’!  We 
also loved your solo and your poems which were so expressively 
read, making them very meaningful…  

Having said that we were very pleased with the way the morning 
went.  Often it is the impression left by the people that sticks in 
people’s minds as much as the message they bring and everyone 
particularly mentioned what lovely people you are and that your 
faith shone through in your faces. 

We were pleased with the number of people who came including 
some who don’t usually come to church.  Who knows what work for 
building the kingdom in Sarratt God has done through you!

God is good!

I hope we will meet again.

With love in Him, 

Jeannie.


